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1. The WG is updating the 1995 edition of the standard according to the PAR 
approved by the Standards Board on March 4, 2005.  

 
2. The WG has established a web site to facilitate the revision work. 
 
3. The WG is conducting telephone conference meetings every quarter and an 

annual face-to-face meeting at the PES General Meeting. 
 
4. The WG has debated the issue of inclusion of an annex on superconducting 

machines and the majority voted against such inclusion for this revision. 
 
5. The WG has been notified by the standards coordinator that the deadline for 

completion of the PAR has been extended to December 31, 2009 and that the 
current revision must include only SI units. 

 
6. The next all-day face-to-face meeting of the WG will be held on Sunday June 

24, 2007 at the General Power Meeting in Tampa starting at 8:00 AM. The 
WG plans to complete the first draft during this meeting. 

 
7. The WG membership roster is attached. 
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